
Writing Curriculum 

Year 3 

Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

 
Leon and the Place 
Between -5 wks 

 
Gorilla -3 wks 
 

 
The Iron Man 

 
Hot like fire 

 
The green Ship 

 
The great Kapok tree 
 

 
The Lion and the 
unicorn  

 
Pebble in my pocket 

 
The Lion and the 
unicorn  

 
 
 
 
 

The BFG 

 
The village that 
vanished 

 
This Morning I met a 
whale 

Leon and the Place 
in between (4 weeks) 
Genre & Plot 
Structure: 
Fantasy story 
 
Gorilla 
(2 weeks) 
Genre & Plot 
Structure:  
Picture book with 
dreams becoming a 
reality  

The Iron man (4-5 
Weeks) 
Genre & Plot 
Structure: 
Science Fiction story 
 
Hot like Fire  (1-2 
weeks) 
Genre & Plot 
Structure : 
Poetry book 

The Green Ship – (2 
weeks) 
Genre & Plot 
Structure 
Adventure story 
 
The Great Kapok 
tree – (2 weeks) 
Genre & Plot 
Structure 
Story about rainforest 
conservation 
 
 

The lion and the 
Unicorn – 2 weeks 
Genre & Plot 
Structure 
A selection of stories 
from around the world 
Choose 1/2 stories 
Pebble in my pocket 
4 weeks 
A picture book 
describing the History 
of Earth.  
 

The Lion and the 
Unicorn – 2 weeks 
A selection of stories 
from around the world 
Choose 1/2 stories 
The BFG  
4 weeks 
A fantasy adventure 
story 
 
 
 

The village that 
vanished – 3 weeks 
A story set in Africa 
about a young girl who 
protects the village 
from the slavers 
This morning I met a 
whale – 3 weeks 
An adventure story with 
an environmental 
message 
 
 



 
Outcome 
Leon and the place 
in between 
- List poem 
- Setting descriptions 
- In character role 
- Performance poetry 
- Instructional writing 
(looking after a rabbit) 
 
Outcome 
Gorilla 
- Character’s point 

of view 
- Informal and 

formal letters 
- Report writing - 

apes 

Outcome 
The Iron Man  
- Descriptions 
(characters and 
settings) 
- poetry 
-In character role 
-Story writing 
-Diary writing 
-Newspaper report 
-Debating 
-Persuasive letters 
 
Outcome 
Hot like fire 
-Writing and 
perfomaning Poetry 
- 

Outcome 
The Greens ship 
-Setting description 
-Story writing 
 
Outcome 
The Great Kapok 
tree 
-Poetry  
-Non-chronological 
report – explanation of 
rainforest structure 
-persuasive 
letter/poster 
-First person account 

Outcome 
The lion and the 
unicorn 
-Character description 
-Story writing 
-Setting description  
-playscript,  
-comic strips,  
Pebble in my pocket 
-explanation leaflet 
-Non-chronological 
report – explanation 
-poetry 
 
 

Outcome 
The lion and the 
unicorn 
-Character description 
-Story writing 
-Setting description  
-playscript,  
-comic strips,  
The BFG 
Descriptions 
(characters and 
settings) 
- poetry 
-In character role 
-Story writing 
-Diary writing 
-Newspaper report 
-Debating 
-Persuasive letters 

Outcome 
The village that 
vanished 
- drama 
-In character role 
-Diary writing 
-Debating 
-report writing 
This morning I met a 
whale 
- Descriptions 
(characters and 
settings) 
-Story writing 
-Diary writing 
-Newspaper report 
-Debating 
-Persuasive letters 
Non chronological 
reports 

Grammar & 
Composition  
1. Capital letters 
(including proper 
nouns, personal 
pronoun ‘I’) and full 
stops. 
2. Questions 
3. adjectives 
4. nouns, adjectives/ 
verbs/ adverbs 
5. Expanded Noun 
phrase 
6. conjunctions 
7. imperative verbs 

Grammar & 
Composition  
1. subordinating 
conjunctions 
2. suffixes 
3. inverted commas 
4. Nouns and adjectives 
5. commas in a list 
6. Expanded Noun 
Phrase 
7. conjunctions 
8. verbs/ adverbs 
 
  
 

Grammar & 
Composition  

1. imperative verbs 
2. suffixes 
3. speech marks 
4. Nouns and adjectives 
5. inverted commas 
6. Expanded Noun 
Phrase 
7. conjunctions 
8. verbs/ adverbs 
 

 

Grammar & 
Composition  

1. imperative verbs 
2. prefixes 
3. speech marks 
4. Nouns and adjectives 
5. inverted commas 
6. prepositions 
7. apostrophes 
omission and 
possession 
8. verbs/ adverbs 
9. Questions 
10. Headings and 
subheadings 

Grammar & 
Composition  

1. prepositions 
2. prefixes 
3. speech marks 
4. apostrophes 
omission and 
possession 
5. inverted commas 
6. determiners 
7. paragraphs  
8. verbs/ adverbs 
9. Questions 
10. Headings and 
subheadings 

Grammar & 
Composition  

1. prepositions  
2. prefixes 
3. speech marks 
4. word classes 
5. inverted commas 
6. determiners 
7. paragraphs  
8. verbs/ adverbs 
9. Questions 
10. Headings and 
subheadings 



 

 


